
Motion to recommend approving the removal of two hazard trees from near the Post Office 

The Richmond Conservation Commission recommends that the Selectboard approve up to $1700 in 

Conservation Reserve Funds to cover the cost of removing the 2 maple trees, as described in the PO 

Removal proposal dated 29 April 2025.  

This application of CRF funds meets the following CRF criteria: 

1)Contributes toward the protection of natural resources in and of importance to Richmond. 

2) Yields a clear, sustainable benefit to Richmond residents in the form of improving environmental  

These funds must be expended within 3 years of the date of final approval, or by approximately May 

2028. 


